
 

September 22, 2023 

 

Dear Residents and Families; 

I wanted to let you know that we are having emergent staffing challenges in our 

kitchen.  We continue to have open full-time cook positions and unfortunately 

have a staff member emergency in the kitchen.  We will have to adjust some of 

our meals to buffet style services and limit offerings while we work to overcome 

this staffing crunch.   

Here is the upcoming schedule of dining service meals 

Friday / Saturday evening – Buffet service 

Sunday breakfast – Continental breakfast  

Sunday lunch – Regular lunch menu, no Sunday brunch 

Sunday dinner – Regular menu 

Monday breakfast – Continental breakfast 

Monday lunch – Pizza from a local Italian restaurant 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding while we work to recruit, hire and 

train additional team members.  Please reach out to Andrew Conlin, Executive 

Chef, or myself with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laurie Henley 

Laurie Henley 

Executive Director 
 


